Taylor ES Technology/
Computer Club

Friday, September 15, 2006

Dear Students,
Welcome to the inaugural year for the Taylor ES Technology/Computer Club!

I am so glad that you have expressed an interest in learning more about computers and technology. We
will definitely learn a lot, so get ready!

All meetings are @ 7:45 AM in the CREEK LAB.

Fall Session: Spring Session:
Wed. Sept. 20, 2006 Wed. Jan. 10, 2007
Wed. Oct. 4, 2006 Wed. Jan. 24, 2007
Wed. Nov.8, 2006 Wed. Feb. 7, 2007
Wed. Dec. 6, 2006 Wed. Feb. 21, 2007
Wed. Dec. 20, 2006 Wed. Mar. 7, 2007

Wed. Mar. 21, 2007
One item that I am requesting that you get before our first meeting is a USB Flash Drive (See picture
below) preferably with at least 512 MB. You do not have to have one, but it will come in super handy.
One thing we will focus on is creating a totally portable productivity environment that can run off of the

USB drive. You can find one at any computer store, Wal-Mart, Target, Sam’s Club, Frye's, Brands Mart,
etc. If you shop around you can find one for under $10!

I have set up a website for us to use as well. The infrastructure is in place, so you can check it out at
http://www.geocities.com/mrgresens/technology

I am looking forward to a great time and I hope you are too!

Happy Computing,

Myr. Gresens



